
UPDATE ON TERMS OF THE OFFER MADE BY
AGROMINO´S MAJOR SHAREHOLDER
In order to comply with the Takeover Rules issued by Nasdaq Stockholm, Agromino A/S makes the following announcement:

The major shareholder of Agromino A/S, company Mabon investiční fond s proměnným základním kapitálem a.s. (“Mabon”), have today
published on its website press release by which it announced that the only condition for completion of the offer was fulfilled. As a result, Mabon
declared the offer as unconditional.

Relevant press release with more detailed information may be accessed by clicking on the following link: http://www.mabon.info/mandatory-bid/ 

Investor enquiries
Mr. Jan Urban, Vice-chairman of the Board of Directors of Agromino A/S Tel: +38 044 586 4445,
e-mail: mail@agromino.com 

About Agromino
We are farmers and agribusiness managers, with operations in Ukraine, Russia and Estonia. Agromino A/S shares are traded on the main
market of Nasdaq Stockholm.
For subscription to Agromino A/S announcements please contact us: mail@agromino.com. If you do not want to receive Agromino A/S press
releases automatically in the future, please send an e-mail to the following address: unsubscribe@agromino.com.
The information was submitted for publication, through the agency of the contact person set out above, at 20:30 CET on 21.12.2018.


